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Johnson-Brock School Board Meets in Special Session 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board met in special session last week.

Board members accepted the end of the fiscal year claims in the amount of $133,698 from the
General Fund and $1,000 from the Depreciation Fund.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler provided information on the 2015-16-Fiscal Year Budget.  Koehler also
introduced the Nebraska Department of Education’s new program entitled AQuESTT. The program
is used to classify schools utilizing six measurements. 
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